
 
SOUTHERN 

REGION 

 
GMB, BRITAIN’S GENERAL UNION 
 

Regional Secretary: Justin Bowden   General Secretary: Gary Smith  
COOPER HOUSE, 205 HOOK ROAD, CHESSINGTON, SURREY KT9 1EA    
TEL: 020 8397 8881   FAX: 020 8397 1588 
Email: infoso@gmb.org.uk   Website: gmb-southern.org.uk 

 

 
 

Dear Colleague, 
  
 
I can confirm that the outcome of the ballot over pay was as follows: 
 

Accept = 57% 
Reject = 53% 

 
This was a very small margin. 
 
What it does show is clear unhappiness with the pay offer placed by Reigate and 
Banstead. 
 
It is also clear that we would not have been able to move towards industrial action as only 
half the workforce, at best, would have supported any action which would lead to a 
failure in any dispute taken. 
  
I will be informing the Senior Management Team shortly, along with the feelings from 
GMB members. 
  
Yours fraternally, 
  
Paul Grafton 
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